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The Piggott School is a Church of 
England secondary academy in 
Reading. It has over 1500 students and 
is a certified international school. The 
school aims to help students develop, 
“by providing a caring environment 
based on Christian values”.

The school used Satchel One 
throughout lockdown and beyond to 
keep distance learning on track and 
monitor parent and student 
engagement. 

We used it to set work for all year groups who 
were affected by the lockdown. In addition to 
setting work online, we used it to track pupil and 
parental engagement with schoolwork via 
Satchel One’s helpful analytics features.

How did you use Satchel One during the 
national lockdown to continue teaching 
and learning?

Track and Nurture Engagement
Using data to keep parents and students engaged with education

Teacher
The Piggot School

Case Study

The ability for parents and pupils to access 
homework remotely. This has greatly reduced 
the amount of parental interaction we used to 
have over homework, compared to the previous 
system we used. Parental feedback for the 
platform is also very positive.

What is the greatest benefit your school 
has seen since using Satchel One?

Because it is easy to use for both staff and 
pupils and forthe tracking tools, such as reports, 
for Senior Leaders.

Why would you recommend Satchel to 
another school?


